## Correspondence April/May 2022

Items of correspondence for information distributed throughout the month as required to be noted

- 1. Email from CCBC, Nathania Scyner Playing Out Summer 2022
- 2. Email from CCBC, Sioned Jones Notes from meeting held 03.03.2022, Llyn Geirionydd/Llyn Crafnant Multi Agency Group
- 3. Email from Welsh Government Welsh Government: Consultation, 11<sup>th</sup> April 2022
- 4. Email from WCVA Newsletter, 11<sup>th</sup> April 2022
- 5. Email from SNPA/Carneddau Landscape Partnership, Beca Roberts The Carneddau Scheme 2022
- 6. Letter from Janet Finch-Saunders MS/AS Her Majesty's Platinum Jubilee, "The Queen's Green Canopy'
- 7. Email from CCBC, Streetworks TTRO application relating to a temporary road closure on Jubilee Road, Trefriw
- 8. Email from CCBC, Streetworks TTRO confirmation relating to a temporary road closure on Crafnant Road. Trefriw
- 9. Email from CVSC Community Leader Cymru, Applications are Open
- 10. Email from CCBC, Sian Harland Minutes for Cabinet, 12th April 2022
- 11. Email from OVW Celebrating Rural Wales Event 9th & 10th June 2022
- 12. Email from WCVA Newsletter, 25<sup>th</sup> April 2022
- 13. Email from CCBC, Streetworks TTRO confirmation relating to a temporary road closure on Jubilee Road, Trefriw
- 14. Email from CCBC, Haf Jones Carneddau Landscape Partnership Scheme Update, January-March 2022
- 15. Email from Janet Finch-Saunders MS/AS Newyddion Aberconwy News, 27<sup>th</sup> April 2022
- 16. Email from CCBC, Haf Jones Funding opportunity for rural Conwy communities
- 17. Email from Golygfa Gwydyr, Rosemary Evans Newsletter, 12<sup>th</sup> April 2022
- 18. Email from CVSC E-bulletin, May 2022